

Park Lane Primary & Nursery School

Executive Headteacher: Rob Litten

Executive Deputy Headteacher: Rachel Bains



Park Lane Primary & Nursery School

Executive Headteacher: Rob Litten

Executive Deputy Headteacher: Rachel Bains

Friday 3 April 2020

COVID-19 - Adult Safeguarding Board update

Dear Parents/Carers

The school has been informed by the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Safeguarding Adults Board of the following:

'Calls from somebody claiming to be from Public Health England, asking residents if they had received their letter from the government and then asking if they have support from family and friends, etc. and trying to obtain personal details'

Please can I ask that you and your families are vigilant during these challenging times, where some of us are understandable more vulnerable than before.

Kind Regards

Mr Rob Litten

Executive Headteacher

Rob. Alten



Friday 3 April 2020

COVID-19 - Adult Safeguarding Board update

Dear Parents/Carers

The school has been informed by the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Safeguarding Adults Board of the following:

'Calls from somebody claiming to be from Public Health England, asking residents if they had received their letter from the government and then asking if they have support from family and friends, etc. and trying to obtain personal details'

Please can I ask that you and your families are vigilant during these challenging times, where some of us are understandable more vulnerable than before.

Kind Regards

Mr Rob Litten

Executive Headteacher

Rob. Millen

Park Lane, Whittlesey, Peterborough, Cambs PE7 1JB

Tel: 01733 203433 Fax: 01733 203520